
10th April, 2001

Legco members
Panel on Commerce and Industry
Legislative Council

Dear Legco members on Commerce and Industry,

Thank you for your invitation to attend the Panel meeting on 12th April 2000.

I write to confirm that I will, on behalf of the International Federation of the
Phonographic Industry (Hong Kong Group), attend the said Panel meeting for
discussion of any matters relating to our industry in the context of the Intellectual
Property (Miscellaneous Amendments) Ordinance 2000 (the “ Ordinance”).

I would like to take this opportunity to express our view that the Ordinance is a step
forward in meeting international trends and obligations in the protection of copyright.
Any unauthorised dealing of copyright material in business or trade shall not be allowed
in order to protect the proprietary right of the copyright owner.

Yours truly,
For and on behalf of the International Federation of the
Phonographic Industry (Hong Kong Group) Ltd

Ricky Fung
Chief Executive Officer


